Friendly Reminder to Complete the OAA Strategic Plan
Survey

The OAA Strategic Planning Committee would like your input! Community input is
critical in shaping future drafts and participation is encouraged. The committee seeks
community input to prioritize and further refine these objectives, in order to identify
three key OAA objectives for each strategic priority.

Please complete the survey by the close of business (5 p.m.), Tuesday, May 30.

On the OAA Strategic Planning web site you can find more information on the
following:

o OAA Strategic Planning Committee — Draft Objectives — as of May 17,
2023.

e Phase Il presentations.

On June 12th at 1 pm we will convene for another community update and share a
draft of OAA Strategic Objectives with S.M.A.R.T goals.
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